
 

 

 

 

 

What’s happening week Commencing  

14th October 2019 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Einstein (indoor) 
Keller (outdoor) 
Frank/Pankhurst 
(indoor) 

Nightingale/Babbage 
(indoor) 
Parks/Dickens 
(outdoor) 
DaVinci/Wilberforce 
(indoor) 
Shakespeare (outdoor) 

Curie (indoor) 
Babbage/Nightingale 
(outdoor) 
Frank/Pankhurst 
(outdoor) 

Curie/Einstein (outdoor) 
Keller/Owens Swimming 
Parks/Dickens (indoor) 
DaVinci/Wilberforce 
(outdoor) 
Austen/Shakespeare 
(Indoor) 
Bevan/Gibson—Outdoor 

Owens (outdoor) 
Austin (outdoor) 
Bevan/Gibson (indoor) 

   Yr 6 Homework due in  Homework Set and due in 

PE, Swimming and Homework 

School Dinners 

Week 2 

 
Please ensure you book a meal for 

your child on ParentMail or send 

in a packed lunch.   
(Meals cannot be booked on the day 

they are required, please pre-book) 

Dates for your Diary (full list on website & MyEd) 
 11th October, Flu Vaccinations 

 11th October, Austen Class Learning Assembly, 2.40pm families welcome 

 14th October, RE week 

 14th October, RSE info evening for parents, 7 - 8.30 

 15th October, Parent Consultations 3.30—7pm.  

 17th October, Parent Consultations 3.30—5.30pm.  

 18th October, Babbage Class Learning Assembly, 2.40pm families welcome 

 18th October, Last day of term! 

 28th October, back to school 

 28th October, Friends of DJA AGM Meeting, all welcome, 3.30pm 

This week’s Top  

Attenders 
Whole School 

97.53% 

Lower School  

Keller 99.56% 

Upper School 

DaVinci 100% 

 
For safeguarding purposes, 

please call the school every 

day your child is ill 

 

Parent Governors Required! 

Following the half term break we 
will be seeking to appoint 2 parent 

governors as we move to form a 
Local Governing Body for the 

school. Malcolm Gray who is our 
current chair of Governors will be 
in school for the duration of the 
Parent Consultation on Thursday 

17th October from 3.30pm to 
5.30pm so please do use this 

opportunity to pop along and speak 
to him to find out more if you are 

interested. The role of parent 
governor is an important one and 

we are extremely excited to be 
forming a Local Governing Body 

having been working with a 
Transition Board for the past couple 

of years.   

 

Please keep us up to 
date with Phone 
Numbers, email 

addresses and home 
addresses.  We must 

hold two contact 
phone numbers for 

each child should we 
need to contact you in 

the event of an 
emergency 

Thankyou for registering 
and using our new school 
meal booking and payment 

system - ParentMail.   
 

If you have not yet 
registered please do so 

ASAP.  
 

Horstead and Norfolk Lakes 
Residential Trips are now  

available to begin paying.  Go 
to Payment, then Shop. 

                    www.derehamjunior.dneat.org 

We are a 

Nut Free 

school. 

Reminder - Please DO 

NOT send in any nut 

products, either in 

packed lunches or as 

snacks.  This is due to 

severe nut allergies 

within school.  Many 

thanks for your co-

operation. 

Access with Bikes and Scooters 

If your child comes to school by bike 
or Scooter, please remind them that 
they must get off and walk as soon as 

they are through the school gates.  

Access via the back/field gate is permitted but Bikes 
and Scooters still need to be walked once on site and 

taken around to store them away safely.   

We have 

265 of 

300 

stickers!  Keep sending 

them in to help complete 

our poster and give us the 

chance to win £20,000!
https://www.aldi.co.uk/kitforschools  

Please remind children to 
stick to the paths when 

leaving/coming to 
school.  No children 

should be on site before  
8.30am, or be 
on neighbours 

property 

May we please ask that all 
children are checked regularly 

for Headlice and treated asap if 
necessary.  Thank You. 

School Photos - 30th October 
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